
From: Public Access DC Comments  

Sent: 14 February 2018 21:47 
To: Public Access DC Comments 

Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00154/OCC 

 

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is 

provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 9:46 PM on 14 Feb 2018 from Mr Bryan Taunton. 

Application Summary 

Address: 
Proposed Secondary School Site SW Bicester Oxford 

Road Bicester  

Proposal: 

Planning application by Oxfordshire County Council for 

planning permission for the new secondary school 

(Alchester Academy) with associated hard and soft 

landscaping, car parking, playing fields and infrastructure 

on land in the Kingsmere Development in South West 

Bicester  

Case Officer: John Gale  

Click for further information  

 

Customer Details 

Name: Mr Bryan Taunton 

Email: 
 

Address: 44 Haydock Road, Bicester OX26 1BG 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter 

Type: 
Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 

Reasons for 

comment:  

Comments: Dear John Gale, I write on behalf of the residents of 44, 

46, 48, 50 & 54 Haydock Road to object to the above 

planning Application. We object on the grounds of the 

position of the secondary pedestrian entrance. The 

location of this entrance is at the end of a section of 

Haydock Road which is a private road and is not planned 

to be adopted by the Council. The residents of this 

section of Haydock Road believe that placing a 

pedestrian entrance in the current location will increase 

the number of people using this private road or grassed 

area that runs parallel to it as a right of way. This 

increased footfall will result in a significant impact on the 

local environment with increased littering/chewing gum. 

As we are the owners of the road it will fall upon us to 

undertake any required maintenance and repairs at our 

https://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=P32G3GEM0N400


own expense.  

 

This point was raised by a number of us at the public 

consultation held at St Edburg's Primary School on the 

10th October 2017 and we are disappointed that these 

comments have not been acted upon prior to the 

application being submitted. A simple solution would be 

to move this secondary pedestrian entrance further down 

toward Pioneer Way so it links up with a road that will be 

adopted. 

 

We hope this will be given due consideration. Please 

confirm receipt and formal registration of this objection. 

 

I have a letter signed by all the residents that I will copy 

to you and have submitted to Oxfordshire County 

Council. 

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 

software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result 

of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-

mail(and/or any attachments).  

 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 

sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to 

any course of action.  
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